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I oppose the renewal of NPDES general permit AR659000. Studies have shown that
waste seepage through the porous Karst limestone is affecting the creeks and
subsequently the Buffalo River. Please do not approve this renewal and save the
Buffalo River from further hog waste pollution.
 Nancy DeVries     Mountain View, Arkansas
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